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NEW OFFICE HOURS 

Office hours will be 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Monday to Friday. Stop by 

and say hello to Michael our new Office Manager. 

COMMUNITY GARDEN TOWN HALL 

The Mission Ministry will host a town hall meeting immediately after 

worship in the sanctuary today  to discuss the possibility of Hope Church 

hosting a community garden. All are welcome to be part of this discussion. 

HOPE ANNUAL THRESHERS FELLOWSHIP EVENT 

Join us on Tuesday, July 3rd at 5:00 PM at Spectrum Field, home of 

the Threshers, as we eat great food, watch a great game of baseball, and 

enjoy each other’s company! Tickets are $15 per person, and the deadline to 

purchase is Thursday, June 28th. See Chris or Ginny Howard for more 

information! 

NEW DRAMA MINISTRY AT HOPE 

We are looking for people (of any age, size or shape) to take part in various 

pieces of acting/singing/dancing/etc., during worship services. Anyone 

interested, please add your name to the sign-up sheet in the foyer! 

OFFERING COUNTER  

We need some new offering counter people. So if you can help by being a 

counter on a few Sundays after worship, please contact Bill Alsman at 

Church or to call at 727-531-7918. 

PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN STUDY BOOK ORDERS 

If you plan to participate in the 2018-2019 Presbyterian Women Study 

Series God’s Promise: I Am with You, please don’t forget to get an order 

form from the table in the Narthex and submit it with your payment to the 

church office no later than Sunday, July 22nd. 

“You've gotta dance like there's nobody watching, 

Love like you'll never be hurt, 

Sing like there's nobody listening, 

And live like it's heaven on earth.”  

― William W. Purkey 

CE Bowling Trip 

All are welcome to join the 

children and youth at 

Liberty Lanes Bowling 

(11401 Starkey Rd, Largo, FL 

33773) on Tuesday, June 

26th at 1:30 p.m. Please 

sign the sheet in the Narthex 

today if you are interested 

in joining us for this fun 

filled afternoon of bowling, 

food, and fellowship. 

 

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/1744830.William_W_Purkey


COMMUNITY STORM PREPARATION COMMITTEE 

There will be a meeting at Temple B’Nai Israel (across the street) on 

Thursday, June 28th, at 11:00 a.m. to discuss how our 

congregation, the congregation of St. John’s Episcopal Church (next 

door), and the congregation of Temple B’Nai can help each other and the 

surrounding community prepare for and recover from storms this 

season. If you are interested in being a part of this ministry, please make 

plans to attend this meeting. 

YOUTH TO ATTEND CHALLENGE TO CHANGE 

Hope’s Youth will attend the Challenge to Change Mission Camp at 

Cedarkirk from Sunday, July 8th to Friday, July 13th. Please begin 

praying for them as they prepare their hearts for this mission  

ROOF REPLACMENT 

The roof replacement is planned, but because of all the rain in May our 

Project has been delayed. It is now scheduled for early August. We will 

try and keep you informed. 

NEW A/C SYSTEM 

A new A/C system has been installed in the children’s classrooms 

( rooms 1-3). Each room will now have it’s own controls: is this “cool” or 

what! 

 

CONTACT US 

Tel: 727.531.3200 
office@hopefamily.com 
www.hopefamily.com 
 
Pastor Ginny. 
cell: 813.404.6723 
e-mail: ginny-ellis@yahoo.com 

POST CORNER PIZZA 

FELLOWSHIP EVENT  

The Fellowship Ministry had 

fun on Saturday, June 16th at 

Post Corner Pizza. This was a 

great way to spend some time 

together and eat some great food!  

 

Jim and friends having fun and 

enjoying a good meal. 
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http://www.hopefamily.com/

